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11th July 2023 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Due to fire regulations and the number of children taking part, we are operating a ticketing system 
for the following performances: 
 
Monday 17th July:  1.45pm – KS2 Summer Friendship Concert 
Tuesday 18th July:  9.15am – KS2 Summer Friendship Concert 
 
There will initially be a limit of 2 tickets per child in total (not two tickets per performance). Children 
in Reception to Year 6 will be taking part. 
 
Please return the reply slip below no later than Thursday 13th July so that we can allocate requested 
tickets.  We will then let you know if there are any spare tickets, based on demand. 
 
Please note:  entry will not be permitted without a ticket and tickets will be issued on a first come 
first served basis. 
 
You will be able to take children home with you after the afternoon show.  We look forward to seeing 
you at one of the performances.  
 
Best Wishes, 
Mrs Rowett 
Headteacher 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 

Summer Friendship Concert 
 
I would like to order the following tickets: 
 
Monday 17th July @ 1.45pm  -  number of tickets:                 (maximum 2) 
 
OR 
 
Tuesday 18th July  @ 9.15am  -  number of tickets:                 (maximum 2) 
 
 
Please state your preference for extras if we have additional tickets: 
 
………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 
Child’s Name:  ______________________________________________  Class:  ________________ 

 

 


